

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES STATE HOUSE, BOSTON 02133-1054

2ND BRISTOL DISTRICT

TEL. (617) 722-2000 DISTRICT: (508) 639-9511 Paul.Heroux@MAhouse.gov

RE: Attleboro Application for the LAND Grant

DT: 23 July 2015

Dear Honorable Secretary Beaton and others,

I would like to share with you my support of the Attleboro Department of Planning and Development and their application for \$308,210 in support from the Land Acquisitions for Natural Diversity (LAND) grant.

This money will be used to purchase a Conservation Restriction on about 57.68 acres of land in Attleboro. This land would be used as open space for the city and passive recreation would be encouraged. The acreage itself includes upland woods and fields, wetlands, two vernal pools and a reach of the Chartley Brook.

Thank you for your consideration of this grant proposal.

Sincerely,

Paul Heroux